
Lucky 7th! 
 

DA’s 7th Tradition Monthly Event  
 

TOGETHER, LET’S INCREASE THE 
PROSPERITY OF DEBTORS ANONYMOUS 

 
Give $7 on the 7th of the Month for the 7th Tradition! 

 
In an effort to increase our fellowship’s much needed contributions to the 
General Service Office, the Resource Development Committee (RDC) is 
encouraging all members who are able, to contribute $7 to the GSO on the 
7th of every month.  
 

Payments are accepted online or by mail at: 
www.debtorsanonymous.org/contribute. 

Debtors Anonymous General Service Office 
PO Box 920888, Needham, MA 02492-0888 

 
This small action can have a great impact.  If only 1,000 members 
give $7 on the 7th for the 7th, that’s a monthly increase of $7000 and a yearly 
increase of $84,000.  
 
So make an announcement about LUCKY 7TH at your meeting and print  
this flier to distribute to your group members!  

Let’s become an abundant Fellowship! 
 
 


